
 

 

Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Chamber 
 

COVID-19 lockdown level 1 

The employer has reported that as the country is on lockdown level 1, it is still complying with the 

regulations. Officials are still working on rotation to minimise the spread of the virus. The employer further 

reported that it conducted workshops to educate employees about the voluntary vaccination. 

  

Retirement Policy 

The employer tabled the attached retirement policy for consultation in the Bargaining Chamber. The 

policy is new policy in the Department and its purpose is to retain and prevent losing skilled employees. 

Members are requested to provide inputs by not later than 20 October 2021 to Velucia Maluleke at 

velucia.maluleke@psa.co.za  

 

Members will be informed of developments. 
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